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Brandy Hill, NSW, 2324

Tuesday 13", November 2018
Dear Ms Seed,

We strongly oppose any increase in heavy truck movements on Brandy Hill Drive
for the following reasons:

The trucks often wake us before daybreak and they pump out toxic diesel
particles mixed with dust; it's a dangerous blend we breath every day.

The noise from these large truck and dogs thundering through our
community is very aggravating. They have been tormenting the residents for
years.

The latest thing I've seen is trucks speeding and tailgating each other and
they will not even comply with a simple “Limit Compression Braking”
sign. What chance has a self imposed 60 Kmph speed limit have? That is
some “Joke” and will not work.

The suggestion these existing problems are “perceived” is Absolute
Nonsense, this proves Hanson are out of touch with the community.

Any increase in truck movements on Brandy Hill Drive will degrade our lives
further, cause major health problems and be a nightmare for many people.

Please do not allow any more heavy trucks on Brandy Hill Drive.

Yours Sincerely,





